
Ken Truitt

From: Sen. Fred Dyson
Sent Wednesday, February 20, 2013 2:57 PM
To: Ken Truitt
Subject: FW: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 36 - the TMsilver Alert’ program
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From: Barbara & LeRoy Rich [rnaijto:barbnrov@ecsalaska.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 7:28 AM
To: Sen. Fred Dyson; Sen. Cathy Glessel; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Bert Stedman; Sen. Bill Wielechowski
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 36 - the “Silver Alert” program

• Alaska Retired
AIKREA Educators AssocE

February 19, 2013

Dear Senate State Affairs Committee,

Thank you for considering the “Silver Alert” Bill. This bill is important to everyone. As we age memory
becomes more difficult for most of us. If we have a lapse of memory and cannot find our way home, this bill
would indeed be a help to those looking for us and maybe save our lives.
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A few years ago a very fine lady (in Fairbanks) had difficulty finding her way and was not found in time. Her
car was found and her body but too late. With “Silver Alert” possibly she would have been found. For your
parents, even yourselves, please pass this bill.

Thank you,

Barbara Rich, President Alaska Retired Educators Association
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